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RAMBLINGS 

Dave Newns is unavailable to create the high quality newsletters we 
have been used to, due to personnel reasons. He has been producing 
the newsletter for a considerable time and has indicated a willingness 
to allow someone else to take over the reins, question is, is there 
anybody out there willing to take over from the master. If you want to 
have a go, let me know. 

Christmas Buffet Dance. 
A very disappointing turnout of less than 30 members produced a loss 
to the club of £182.00, the first time I've known of a loss. Are members 
turned off by this sort of function? Any comments as to whether or not 
we should continue would be appreciated. 

a5th Anniversary of the Association. 
Having said that about the Xmas Dance, this year it may be replaced 
by an anniversary dance. The aoth held at the Christ the King club was 
very successful and we will be looking at whether to repeat this. 

On the Piste. 
There have been no coaches for a couple of weeks as about 20 
members have been to Poland Skiing. 

Thursday February 200 2012 

BEN NEVIS 

It has been suggested 
that we could send a 
group to Scotland to 
take on the 'Ben'. 

We can look at the 
logistics of travel and 
accommodation but 
would like to know how 
much interest there is 
first. 

Again if you're interested 
let us know and we'll 
start of list of names in 
the book. 

We're looking at going in 
May. 

BRING & BUY at the CHEESE & WINE (9:00 PM) 

Bring those unwanted Xmas presents to the Ship & Mitre, and bring yourselves to buy some bargains. 

Booking Coaches 
For the benefit of new members and as a reminder to existing members, 

Don't book walks until you know you can go. If bookings are low we can cancel a coach so not taking a 
big loss. If a lot of members book then cancel we have no chance of cancelling and lose money. 

More importantly, booking a walk is a commitment to pay. You have until the Thursday before a walk to 
cancel, or you must pay {no exceptions). If you don't tum up expect to be badgered for the money. 

Walks 29m Jan Bakewell Peak M62 Email or Snail Mail 
5th Feb Settle Yorks M58/M6 
19th Feb Cartmell Lakes M58/M6 I have a list of members now where I can email 
26th Feb Dovedale Peak M62 newsletters, saving a lot of postage. If you 
11th Mar Grasmere Lakes M58/M6 have one send it to 
1st Apr Llangollen Wales Tunnel willharris33@btintemet.com and I'll add you to 
15th Apl Roaches Staff M62 the list. 


